
colonel C. H. Armstrong III, Commandant, is a West Point graduate who holds a master's degree from Pacific
Lutheran University. He is especially pleased with the leadership in the Cadet Corps this year. "Wemay have
the best group of cadet officers that we've had since I've been at the Academy. The chain of command has been
very effective this year, and if it continues as it's going, this may be the best year we've had in that respect in
a very long time."

Command Sergeant Major Rosvelt Martain is in his fourteenth year as the CMA command sergeant major. He
has worked on both sides, as a TAC officer and in administration. He is also pleased with cadet leadership this
year: "I can truly say that the institution of the certification program, which allows the chain of command to
be more involved in the decision making process, has improved cadet leadership. The result last year was great,
and we are expecting a better year this year from the Corps of Cadets."
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